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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: David J. Adkins <dadkins@talonlpe.com>
Sent: Friday, August 21, 2020 12:04 PM
To: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Michael Barrett
Subject: [EXT] RE: NRM2019636591 KITE 5 I FEDERAL #005 @ 30-015-43873
Attachments: 20200821122224248.pdf

Victoria, 
 
I’ve updated the site map.  Yes our scale was off.  I’m going to have to pay more attention to the scale on our drone 
images.  I’m very sorry for that. 
 
We measured the excavated areas with a distance wheel yesterday.  As shown on the attached map, excavated areas by 
Talon are 60x40’, 10x30’ and 15x5’.  2775 sq. ft.   
 
The southeast corner of the well pad was initially sampled on 6/26/20 (samples S-4 thru S-7).  The analytical results did 
not warrant remedial actions.  Therefore confirmation samples were not taken from this area as we did not excavate 
here. 
 
Please let me know if you require anything further on this. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
David J. Adkins 
Regional Manager 
Office: 575.746.8768 x702 
Direct: 575.616.4022 
Cell: 575.441.4835 
Fax: 575.746.8905 
Emergency: 866.742.0742 
Web: www.talonlpe.com 

 
 

 

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2020 3:25 PM 
To: David J. Adkins <dadkins@talonlpe.com>; Michael Barrett <mbarrett@limerockresources.com> 
Cc: michaelcollier@talon.com 
Subject: NRM2019636591 KITE 5 I FEDERAL #005 @ 30-015-43873 
 
This message originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening attachments, 

clicking links, or responding to this email. 
NRM2019636591 KITE 5 I FEDERAL #005 @ 30-015-43873 
 
All, 
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Can I get you to clarify the size of the area affected by this spill? In Figure 2 Excavation / sample map if the scale is 
correct, the spill appears to encompass an area of approximately 25,000 square feet. Is it correct? 
Thank you, 
 
Victoria Venegas 
State of New Mexico 
Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources 
Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210 
(575) 748-1283 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate 
contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval 
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 


